
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
THANK YOU to everyone who came out and supported our Book Fair!  We sold an amazing $1 892.00 (minus GST 
as it is in included in the prices =$1759.56) and we earned 50% back on our sales which totaled $879.78!  I 
selected over $500 in books for the library from the book fair selection and saved the rest to use in the Scholastic 
Catalogues.   
 
The Parent Event draw winner was Tony from the Grade 2 classroom; he won $25.00 in books for himself and 
$25.00 in books for his classroom!  Congratulations Tony and the Grade 2s! 
 
For our classroom contests the winners were: 
Pre-School – All preschoolers received a prize Kindergarten – Aloyse Grade 1 – Nate   
Grade 2 – Liam  Grade 3 - Caitlyn Grade 4 – Sam   Grade 5 – Jaelyn 
Grade 6 – Desiree  Grade 7 – Shannon Grade 8 – Abby  High School – Kirsten 
The winners were able to choose a poster or a book from the book fair.  All other participants won a prize of an 
eraser, book mark, or pencil.   Congratulations to all who completed the activities and entered the classroom 
contests! 

 
Thank you again for supporting this important literary fundraiser!  Your support of this event is key to our 
obtaining new resources for our library and school.  Most of all, thank you for believing in books and the 
importance reading has for your child’s future!    
 

  

Hello Parents, Guardians, Community Members, Staff and Students!  I would like to 

welcome to our new students and staff members to Alonsa School!  

I am looking forward to another busy month in the library.  September brought the Book 

Fair and our Meet the Teacher/Open House and it was a very busy month.  I love 

October’s beautiful colours and crisp days.  Thanksgiving, Picture Day, and Halloween are 

all coming up in October.  Just a reminder that our Picture Day is on Monday, October 26 

in the morning and we will begin at 8:30 AM for staff members and the students will 

begin right after O’Canada at 8:50 AM.  Hopefully we will be all finished by lunch.  

Library Days for this year are:   Monday – Kindergarten & Grade 3 
Tuesday – Grade 1 & Grade 5  Wednesday – Grade 2 & Grade 6 
Thursday – Pre-School, Grade 4 & 7/8s with Miss Hancharyk 
Friday  - Grade 7/8s with Mrs. Grimstead, Grade9 & Grade 10 
 
Have a great month, feel free to contact me with any questions at 
banderson@trsd32.mb.ca or call the school 204-767-2168.    
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